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SUBJECT : Workshop on e-Learning Tools for Collaborative Reference Services

The University of the Philippines Library Science Alumni Association (UPLSAA), Inc. will
hold a workshop on “e-Learning Tools for Collaborative Reference Services” on
December 4-5, 2017 at the Woohoo Learning Lab, 2/F GEMPC Building, 132 Timog Avenue,
Quezon City.

The workshop aims to:

a. Identify the appropriate e-learning tools available for collaborative reference
services;

b. Evaluate e-learning tools for enhancing collaborative references;

c. Adapt e-learning tools for effective collaborative reference services, and

d. Design library programs with the use of e-learning tools for collaborative
reference services.

All concerned government employees may participate in this event. It is discretionary on the
part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on official/business time, as
provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

Registration fees are as follows:

Participants Registration Fee
Non-UPLSAA Members Php 4,000.00
UPLSAA Members Php 3,000.00

This shall cover the registration fee, lunch, snacks, shirt, and workshop kit. Attached is a
copy of the program of activities for your reference and guidance.

For further details and information, you may coordinate with the UP Library Science
Alumni Association through email at uplsaa.inc@gmail.com. You may also visit their
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